
Attention

SAF-is announcing the discontinuation of all 
SAF-HOLLAND® retractable and non-retractable 
twistlock products for both OEM and Aftermarket 
customers.

Effective

Effective October 1, 2022, SAF-HOLLAND® will retire 
the retractable and non-retractable twistlock products 
sold to OEM and Aftermarket customers.

Orders for the retractable and non-retractable 
twistlock products and their service kits will be 
accepted while supplies last. 

This change will affect the following product models:

  •  51674066 – Retractable Twistlock

  •  51674067 – Non-retractable Twistlock

  •  RK-51674066 – Retractable Lock Kit

  •  RK-51674067 – Non-retractable Lock Kit

  •  RK-51674070 – Latch Kit

If you have any questions, or require additional
product assistance, please contact your account
manager or customer service representative.
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RETRACTABLE TWISTLOCK
DISCONTINUED OCTOBER 1, 2022

NON-RETRACTABLE TWISTLOCK
DISCONTINUED OCTOBER 1, 2022


